Debra Thomeson i}

From: Courtney Fearon <cefearon@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 27, 2020 3:27 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: mandate 7

Greetings Borough Assembly,

| would like to express my concern regarding the latest suggested mandate regarding non-aggregate sheltering.

It is one thing to establish quarantine spaces for people to use if they do not have adequate space for themselves (and
want to use it). It is an entirely different thing to give authority to someone to decide that | must be removed from my

home. If that is not your intent with this mandate then please rewrite it.

The Covid-19 virus has such a myriad of symptoms that to suggest some Health Commander can require you to stay in a
hotel because you have "symptoms" is absurd.

Thanks for reading,
Courtney Truex




